Northeast Regional, Springfield Shuttle
and Vermonter Trains 54 and 57

Track Work Affects Service on
Select Dates through Dec. 29, 2017

On the dates shown below, track work being performed between New Haven and Springfield will affect
service at Wallingford, Meriden, Berlin, Hartford, Windsor, Windsor Locks and Springfield.

Fridays: Sept. 8, 15, 22, 29 and Oct. 13
Northeast Regional Trains 136 and 148 will operate normally from Washington, D.C., to New Haven.
Customers will be provided bus service at all stations from New Haven to Springfield.

Saturdays: Sept. 9, 16, 23, 30 and Oct. 14

o Northeast Regional Trains 140, 143, 146 and 147 will operate normally between Washington, D.C., and
New Haven. Customers will be provided bus service at all stations between New Haven and Springfield.
Vermonter Train 54 will operate normally from Washington, D.C., to New Haven. At New Haven all
customers will transfer to a bus that will make stops at Wallingford, Meriden, Berlin, Hartford, Windsor
Locks and Springfield. At Springfield, customers will board the train to their destination.
Vermonter Train 57 will operate normally from St. Albans to Springfield. At Springfield, all customers will
transfer to a bus that will make stops at Windsor Locks, Hartford, Berlin, Meriden, Wallingford and New
Haven. At New Haven, customers will board the train to their destination.
Springfield Shuttle Trains 401, 405, 450, 460, 463, 464, 467 and 488 will be cancelled, and bus service
will be provided all stations on the route.

Sundays: Sept. 10, 17, 24, Oct. 1 and Oct. 15
e Northeast Regional Trains 143 and 157 will operate normally from New Haven to Washington, D.C.
Customers will be provided bus service at all stations from Springfield to New Haven.

Monday through Friday: Effective through Dec. 29
Springfield Shuttle Trains 470, 476, 479, 490, 493 and 495 will be cancelled, and bus service will be provided
at all stops on the route.

We appreciate your patronage and apologize for any inconvenience you may experience. For reservations
and information, visit Amtrak.com, use our free mobile apps, speak with station personnel or call
1-800-USA-RAIL (1-800-872-7245).

Thank you for traveling with Amtrak.
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